Janet Mason

From: Kathy Connelly

Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 10:03 AM
To: Janet Mason

Subject: FW: PSRS Rep.

FYI

ke

From: Taryn O'Donnal

Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 9:54 AM

To: Kathy Connelly

Cc: Thomas Kelly; Troy Mullender; Carlena Lawson
Subject: PSRS Rep.

Please be advised that Paul Newman is the newest PSRS Board Representative. Let me know if you have any
qguestions. Thanks.

Regards,

Taryn ODonnal

Sr. Administrative Assistant to Chief Thomas E. Kelly
Apache Junction Police Department

Physical Address: 1001 N. Idaho Road

Mailing Address: 300 E. Supetstition Blud.

Apache Junction, AZ 85119

480-474-5468

todonnal@ajcity. net

www.ajcity. net
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